

Produced by Dwellingup Primary School

Jun 11th 2021

Established 1911

"Choose Respect"

Dates to Remember:

Tues 15th Jun: Constable Care Incursion

Wed 16th Jun: P & C Meeting

Thurs 17th Jun: Year 6 Parliament House Lunch

(group 1)

Thurs 17th Jun: Tree Planting Nth Pinjarra (Yrs 4 -

6 (group not going to Parliament House)

Thurs 24th Jun: Year 6 Parliament House Lunch

(group 2)

Fri 25th Jun: Blue Light Disco 5.00 – 8.00pm

Thurs 1st: Room 4 Assembly Fri 2nd Jul: Term 2 ends.

Mon 19th July: Term 3 commences.

Weekly Events at D.P.S.

Thursday: Playgroup 9.00-11.00am (note change of day).

Educational Websites at DPS:

www.mathletics.com.au www.studyladder.com.au www.mylexile.com.au

Years K / PP Assembly

The K / PP students have been learning about insects this term. The ECE room is full of fabulous insect inspired art. The students utilised their learning to share a lot of very interesting facts about insects at their assembly last Thursday. They also sang a song called "Snail, Slug."

Below: The colourful "Snail / Slug" song / dance.









Merit Certificates

Broute Alers ~ For all of her fantastic learning so far in year one. Bronte brightens our classroom like a star!

Lily Hanstrum ~ For always completing amazing work. Lily, we are so proud of the learner you are becoming! Well-done!

Xarly Goncalues ~ For her mature and positive approach towards all areas of learning. Fantastic work ethic Karly.

Yosef Rubenstein ~ For being a positive, hard working member of the class. Well-done and keep it up!



CONGRATULATIONS!



Multilit Program

Congratulations to the following students who have successfully completed the **Minilit** program recently:

Bronte Alers Franki Evans Dorris Lea'taela Macy Mackard-Hall

Indonesian Awards

Congratulations to the following students who have been working extremely hard and making great progress in Indonesian:

Ruby Day, Anne-Elise Douglas, Lara Goncalves, Rohan Harris, Simon Kelly, Sienna Panotidis, Anika Vanelst, Luca Zahra,

Pinjarra SHS Transition

Pinjarra SHS works closely with local primary schools to ensure that the transition to secondary school is as comfortable and happy a time as possible. The aim of the program is to ensure that students are well prepared for this significant move and are familiar with the school and its routines prior to commencement.

Pinjarra SHS have prepared a very thorough Transition Program that commenced last week and continues throughout the year.

Last Tuesday Ms Fiona Davidson, deputy principal, visited our school for the initial talk. As well as receiving the talk and enrolment packs, our students had the pleasure of meeting Summer, the Pinjarra SHS Therapy Dog. Students learned that Summer plays a significant role in the school and even has her own timetable.

A reminder that enrolment packs need to be returned to this school by Monday 28th June.



Above: Ms Davidson, the year 6 students and the very beautiful Summer.

"M-U-S-I-C"

Several weeks ago students from the years 4/5/6 repaired the M-U-S-I-C letters from the house at

the back of the school. Thanks to **Mr Warren** for reattaching them.

Right: Amiee and Lucas.



Cross Country Jarrahdale

Last Friday our Interschool Cross Country team competed against students from Carcoola, Jarrahdale and North Dandalup Primary schools at Jarrahdale. Students in our team were as follows:

Junior Girls:

Bella Goncalves, Ambrosia Sheridan

Junior Boys:

Jackson Hanstrum, Wesley Holster

Intermediate Girls:

Anne-Elise Douglas, Breanna Reid

Intermediate Boys:

Alby Birmingham, Logan Reid

Senior Girls:

Karly Gonclaves, Amiee Tovey

Senior Boys:

Deegan Fort, Jake Johnson

Congratulations to all of our runners. Special congratulations go to our winners and place getters:

Junior Girls:

First place: Bella Goncalves

Intermediate Girls:

Third place: Anne-Elise Douglas

Intermediate Boys:

Second place: Alby Birmingham

Fourth place: Logan Reid

Senior Girls:

Fourth place: Karly Goncalves

Senior Boys:

First place: Deegan Fort





Below:

Alby

Logan



Above: Anne-Elise

Right: Bella

"Containers for Change"

We received the following "Containers for Change" update recently. We are very impressed that our school, with only a population of 55 is third when Secret Harbour PS had 580 students. We are certainly "punching above our weight" in terms of recycling.

"Secret Harbour PS & Living Waters PS are consistent collectors running ongoing collecting competitions and Dwellingup PS are actively advertising and collecting from many parts of their community who donate directly into their bins which is great!"

The driver of this project is Mr Warren, our gardener. He is ably assisted every Monday by a team of sorters. Mr Warren is the recipient of the "Choose Respect" Recycling Milkshake Award this week. Congratulations!

SECRET HARBOUR PRIMARY SCHOOL	24936
LIVING WATERS LUTHERAN COLLEGE	20951
DWELLINGUP PRIMARY SCHOOL	13322
OCEAN ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL	8878
OAKWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL	7959
AUSTIN COVE BAPTIST COLLEGE – PRIMARY	5544
CALISTA PRIMARY SCHOOL	3242
COOLOONGUP PRIMARY SCHOOL	2999
CHARTHOUSE PRIMARY SCHOOL	2960
RIVERGUMS PRIMARY SCHOOL	2294
LAKELANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL	2251
ST DAMIEN'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL	1555
ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL	1151
AUSTIN COVE BAPTIST COLLEGE – SECONDARY	1072
SOUTH HALLS HEAD PRIMARY SCHOOL	932
SAFETY BAY PRIMARY SCHOOL	741
BUNGAREE PRIMARY SCHOOL	400
ST VINCENT'S SCHOOL	346

P & C News

NEXT MEETING:

WEDNESDAY 16th JUNE 9.00am School Staff Room

ALL WELCOME!

Constable Care

'Constable Care" is visiting us on Tuesday 15th June. Students will participate in the following performances:

K-3 Pedestrian, Bike and Road Safety

The children will hear all about walking, riding a bike or scooter and travelling in the car safely whilst still enjoying the journey.

A reminder that until they're ten, children must always hold an adult's hand when crossing the road.

Bullying and Empathy

With the overarching aim of bullying prevention, this interactive performance encourages students to think about how their behaviour can affect other people. It also helps students build confidence in social situations, making friends and developing resilience.

We thank the **Constable Care** organisation for supporting us in ensuring that our homes, neighbourhoods and communities are safer places to live and play.

Playgroup News

Playgroup is held at the school on:

Thursday (note change of day) 9.00am



Community News Dwellingup Bush Riders

We were very impressed with Bronte (year 1) and Byron (kindy) Alers who came riding with their dad Trent last week. Bronte & Byron completed 12 kms without complaining. Even when Byron fell off he simply brushed himself off, hopped back on his bike and kept riding! Wow!





For parents and carers of children 3-12 years

1-session

Workshop Overview

Whilst some feelings of anxiety can be a normal part of a child's development, an increasing number of children are experiencing higher levels of anxiety that are impacting on their everyday life.

This workshop aims to assist parents and carers to understand anxiety and will provide simple strategies to use at home.





BOOKINGS

- Bookings are essential please
- register via the link below:
- https://murraylibrarykidsandanxiety.eventbrite.com.au/



DATES

Monday

14 June 2021



TIME

10.00am - 12.00pm



LOCATION

Lesser Hall 1915 Pinjarra Road Pinjarra



COST

Free



CRECHE

Not available



